
The Child Abuse Prevention
Council has started their Parent
Cafe. Come and join the discussion
about how to be the best parent
you can be! There will be coffee,
snacks and even prizes!
Every Thursday at 8:15 am until
December.

This newsletter can be found in the front office,
on our website, through our Remind app, and
Peachjar.


